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Silverleaf Nightshade Weed Control
Silverleaf Nightshade weed is currently up and in full flower. Landholders are advised

that the General Biosecurity Duty applies to this, and other Priority Weeds as

determined by The Central Tablelands Strategic Weed Management Plan 2023-2028

or the DPI Weed Risk Assessment system.

Landholders are required to implement effective controls and practices on an on-

going basis to discharge their duty. Council Officers will be conducting roadside

spraying of Silverleaf Nightshade in the Pine Mount, Kangaroo Flat, Porters Mount

and Darbys Falls road area over Feb-March.

Council Biosecurity Officers are currently also conducting property inspections for

Silverleaf and Sticky Nightshade, Blue Heliotrope, Thorn Apple and other summer

active Priority Weeds as required under the Biosecurity Act 2015. Any questions or

concerns can be directed to Cowra Council 02 6340 2070.

Wyangala to Canberra Bus Service
For the past few years, a trial bus route has been operating every Friday between
Wyangala and Canberra, via Cowra.

Transport for NSW introduced the trial bus service to help residents attend medical or
business appointments, go shopping, enjoy recreational activities and visit family and
friends.

The trial is coming to an end in June 2023 and the message now from Transport for
NSW is, use it or lose it!

After a strong local response in the early part of the trial, numbers have plateaued.
For the bus service to be considered viable into the future, usage numbers need to
increase.

Return tickets from Wyangala to Canberra are just $33.30 return or just $2.50 for a
concession Red Ticket. There are stops in Civic, the Canberra train station, Canberra
Hospital at Woden, and room for your shopping, luggage and prams.

Bookings are essential and can be made via Live Better Services on (02) 4356 6517.

Meet Author Lisa

Ireland at Cowra Library

Join us at Cowra Library when author

Lisa Ireland launches her latest book

The One and Only Dolly Jamieson. The

book is described as a compelling feel-

good novel featuring a proud and gutsy

heroine with a truly unbreakable spirit.

This free event will be held on Friday

17 February at 10.30am and is

supported by Collins Booksellers. Call

the library on 6340 2180 or visit

Eventbrite to book your spot!


